
 

 
Bill Hopkins 

Principal 

Archetype Architects 

48 Union Wharf 

Portland, ME 04101 

 

Dear Bill Hopkins,   

 

The Brick North Building at the Forefront at Thompson’s Point has been designed to meet the 

requirements of LEED Silver Certification using the LEED for Core & Shell v2009 rating system.  

 

Thornton Tomasetti has been hired as the LEED Consultant for the Brick North Building. Based on our 

review of the Amended Site Renovation Plans dated July 2014 and the West Wing Tenant Fit-up Plans 

dated August 2014, the building and site have been designed to meet the requirements of LEED Silver 

Certification. It is worth noting that the Brick North Building will be submitted to the Green Building 

Certification Institute (GBCI) as one building that includes both wings (East and West wings). Once the 

design and layout of the East Wing is finalized, the East Wing Fit-up Plans will need to be reviewed from 

a LEED perspective to ensure that LEED Silver Certification can be achieved for the entire building.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jay Waterman, LEED AP BD+C, LEED for HOMES  

Senior Associate 

Thornton Tomasetti 

207.245.6060 

386 Fore Street, Suite 401 

Portland, Maine 04101 

  

 


